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Dietary Guidelines for Americans 2015-2020 provides the government's
must up-to-date information on diet and health in order to help all
children and their families consume a healthy, nutritionally adequate
diet. Previous editions of the Dietary Guidelines focused primarily on
individual dietary components of the food pyramid, such as dairy,
meats, fruits, and vegetables. However, a growing body of new research
has examined the relationship between overall eating patterns, health,
and risk of chronic disease, and findings on these relationships are
sufficiently well established to support dietary guidance. As a
result, eating patterns and their food and nutrient characteristics
are a focus of the recommendations in the 2015-2020 Dietary Guidelines
. This edition provides guidelines for the seven million Americans who
follow vegetarian diets—a number that has tripled in the last ten
years. The information in the Dietary Guidelines is used in developing
Federal food, nutrition, and health policies, educational materials,
and programs. These guidelines are a necessary reference for
policymakers and nutrition and health professionals, and a great
resource for parents who strive to create a healthy lifestyle for
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their families. Additional audiences who may use Dietary Guidelines
information to develop programs, policies, and communication for the
general public include businesses, schools, community groups, media,
the food industry, and State and local governments.Guiding readers
through all aspects of 457 plan administration -- from installation
through the audit process -- the 457 ANSWER BOOK describes: The duties
and responsibilities of those performing the functions; the required
legal, accounting, and administrative tasks; checklists that
facilitate control of each administrative process; and suggested
forms. Blending the theoretical and practical, The 457 ANSWER BOOK
provides: the history and legal origins of the plan Design and
drafting standards Suggested administrative procedures Data processing
and payroll considerations Operations and fund flow mechanics
Marketing and sales suggestions and much more.For an introductory, one
or two semester, sophomore-junior level course in Probability and
Statistics or Applied Statistics for engineering, physical science,
and mathematics students.This example- and exercise-rich exploration
of both elementary probability and basic statistics emphasizes
engineering and science applications many using data collected from
the author's consulting experience. In later chapters, the text
emphasizes designed experiments, especially two-level factorial
design.Revised and updated by faculty members and residents of the
Department of Surgery at one of the world’s top surgical training
programs, The Washington Manual of Surgery, Sixth Edition, presents a
concise, rational approach to the management of patients with surgical
conditions. This portable, full-color text is written in a userfriendly, outline format to ensure fast access and a practical
approach to the management of patients with surgical problems. Each
topic covers the most important and up-to-date diagnostic and
treatment information to help maximize your clinical decision-making
skills.Through ten editions, Fox and McDonald's Introduction to Fluid
Mechanics has helped students understand the physical concepts, basic
principles, and analysis methods of fluid mechanics. This marketleading textbook provides a balanced, systematic approach to mastering
critical concepts with the proven Fox-McDonald solution methodology.
In-depth yet accessible chapters present governing equations, clearly
state assumptions, and relate mathematical results to corresponding
physical behavior. Emphasis is placed on the use of control volumes to
support a practical, theoretically-inclusive problem-solving approach
to the subject. Each comprehensive chapter includes numerous, easy-tofollow examples that illustrate good solution technique and explain
challenging points. A broad range of carefully selected topics
describe how to apply the governing equations to various problems, and
explain physical concepts to enable students to model real-world fluid
flow situations. Topics include flow measurement, dimensional analysis
and similitude, flow in pipes, ducts, and open channels, fluid
machinery, and more. To enhance student learning, the book
incorporates numerous pedagogical features including chapter summaries
and learning objectives, end-of-chapter problems, useful equations,
and design and open-ended problems that encourage students to apply
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fluid mechanics principles to the design of devices and systems.“After
teaching a course to college students pursuing trade careers, George
Searles realized his students needed a book that focused on practical
applications, rather than theory—and that explored workplace
communication in a user-friendly tone. Workplace Communications: The
Basics takes a down-to-earth approach to writing and communicating on
the job, teaching the essentials in an accessible style appropriate
for any student or course. The clear, concise nature of the book meets
the needs of not only its originally intended audience, but the needs
of students taking technical communication at a wide range of
institutions for any major as well. The Seventh Edition retains and
enhances the text’s pedagogical aids, rich examples, and practical
exercises, preparing students to communicate successfully in any
workplace environment.”--Publisher’s description.For one-semester
courses in human anatomy. A functional approach to human anatomy,
available in a multifunctional eText Human Anatomy, the #1 bestselling textbook for the human anatomy course,is widely regarded as
the most readable and visually accessible book on the market. Using a
functional anatomy theme, the text presents human anatomy as a wellillustrated "story" with the right amount of detail that learners can
understand at an introductory level. Analogies and comparative
descriptions make anatomical structures more memorable and
understandable, and explain how the shape and composition of
structures allow them to perform their functions. The 9th Edition
features new exercises and questions that help students learn and use
anatomical language and interpret real-world medical images while
learning basic human anatomy. Building on the functional anatomy
approach of previous editions, selected illustrated tables have been
enhanced to tell a more cohesive and logical "story" of human anatomy.
In the eText edition, dozens of embedded videos and animations help
students visualize, manage, and master anatomical terms and
structures, along with instant cross-referencing that eliminates the
need to flip pages to connect concepts across body systems. Also
available as a Pearson eText or packaged with Mastering A&P: Pearson
eText is a simple-to-use, mobile-optimized, personalized reading
experience that can be adopted on its own as the main course material.
It lets students highlight, take notes, and review key vocabulary all
in one place, even when offline. Seamlessly integrated videos and
other rich media engage students and give them access to the help they
need, when they need it. Educators can easily share their own notes
with students so they see the connection between their eText and what
they learn in class -- motivating them to keep reading, and keep
learning. If your instructor has assigned Pearson eText as your main
course material, search for: 0135273013 / 9780135273012 Pearson eText
Human Anatomy -- Access Card, 8/e OR 0135273005 / 9780135273005
Pearson eText Human Anatomy -- Instant Access, 8/e Also available with
Mastering A&P By combining trusted author content with digital tools
and a flexible platform, Mastering personalizes the learning
experience and improves results for each student.Built for, and
directly tied to the text, Mastering A&P enables an extension of
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learning, allowing students a platform to practice, learn, and apply
outside of the classroom. If you would like to purchase both the
physical text and Mastering A&P search for: 0135205026 / 9780135205020
Human Anatomy Plus Mastering A&P with Pearson eText -- Access Card
Package Package consists of: 0135168058 / 9780135168059 Human Anatomy
0135202086 / 9780135202081 Mastering A&P with Pearson eText -ValuePack Access Card -- for Human Anatomy Note: You are purchasing a
standalone book; Pearson eText and Mastering A&P do not come packaged
with this content. Students, ask your instructor for the correct
package ISBN and Course ID. Instructors, contact your Pearson
representative for more information.The Scientific Style and Format
Eighth Edition Subcommittee worked to ensure the continued integrity
of the CSE style and to provide a progressively up-to-date resource
for our valued users, which will be adjusted as needed on the website.
This new edition will prove to be an authoritative tool used to help
keep the language and writings of the scientific community alive and
thriving, whether the research is printed on paper or published
online.Nationally recognised as the definitive guide to clinical
nursing skills, The Royal Marsden Manual of Clinical Nursing
Procedures has provided essential nursing knowledge and up-to-date
information on nursing skills and procedures for over 30 years. Now in
its 9th edition, this full-colour manual provides the underlying
theory and evidence for procedures enabling nurses to gain the
confidence they need to become fully informed, skilled practitioners.
Written with the qualified nurse in mind, this manual provides
up–to–date, detailed, evidence–based guidelines for over 200
procedures related to every aspect of a person′s care including key
information on equipment, the procedure and post-procedure guidance,
along with full colour illustrations and photos. Following extensive
market research, this ninth edition: contains the procedures and
changes in practice that reflect modern acute nursing care includes
thoroughly reviewed and updated evidence underpinning all procedures
is organised and structured to represent the needs of a patient along
their care pathway integrates risk-management into relevant chapters
to ensure it is central to care contains revised procedures following
‘hands-on’ testing by staff and students at Kingston University is
also available as an online editionEthics for the Information Age is
appropriate for any standalone Computers and Society or Computer
Ethics course offered by a computer science, business, or philosophy
department, as well as special modules in any advanced CS course. It
is also appropriate for readers interested in computers and society or
computer ethics. In an era where information technology changes
constantly, a thoughtful response to these rapid changes requires a
basic understanding of IT history, an awareness of current issues, and
a familiarity with ethics. Ethics for the Information Ageis unique in
its balanced coverage of ethical theories used to analyze problems
encountered by computer professionals in today's environment. By
presenting provocative issues such as social networking, government
surveillance, and intellectual property from all points of view, this
market-leading text challenges students to think critically and draw
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their own conclusions, which ultimately prepares them to become
responsible, ethical users of future technologies. ¿ Teaching and
Learning Experience This program presents a better teaching and
learning experience–for you and your students. It will help: Encourage
Critical Thinking: A balanced, impartial approach to ethical issues
avoids biased arguments, encouraging students to consider and analyze
issues for themselves. Keep Your Course Current and Relevant: A
thoughtful response to information technology requires an awareness of
current information-technology-related issues. Support Learning:
Resources are available to expand on the topics presented in the
text.The gold-standard guide from the AAP and ACOG -- newly updated
and more valuable than ever! Significantly revised and updated, the
new 8th edition of this bestselling manual provides the latest
recommendations on quality care of pregnant women, their fetuses, and
their newborn infants. Jointly developed by the American Academy of
Pediatrics (AAP) and American College of Obstetricians and
Gynecologists (ACOG), this unique resource addresses the full spectrum
of perinatal medicine from both the obstetric and pediatric
standpoints. New in the 8th editon: New section on suggested levels of
maternal care from birth centers to Level IV institutions New sections
on screening for preterm delivery risk added to chapter on antepartum
care New topics covered include the timing of cord clamping, the need
(or not) for bedrest, and updates in hypertension Guidance regarding
postpartum contraception recommendations has been expanded New section
on mosquito-borne illnesses (including Zika) New section on infections
with high-risk infection control issues Updated recommendations on
neonatal resuscitation, screening and management of
hyperbilirubinemia, and neonatal drug withdrawal.A full-color, casebased review of the essentials of pathophysiology--covering all major
organs and systems The goal of this trusted text is to introduce you
to clinical medicine by reviewing the pathophysiologic basis of 120
diseases (and associated signs and symptoms) commonly encountered in
medical practice. The authors, all experts in their respective fields,
have provided a concise review of relevant normal structure and
function of each body system, followed by a description of the
pathophysiologic mechanisms that underlie several common diseases
related to that system. Each chapter of Pathophysiology of Disease
concludes with a collection of case studies and questions designed to
test your understanding of the pathophysiology of each clinical entity
discussed. These case studies allow you to apply your knowledge to
specific clinical situations. Detailed answers to each case study
question are provided at the end of the book. This unique interweaving
of physiological and pathological concepts will put you on the path
toward thinking about signs and symptoms in terms of their
pathophysiologic basis, giving you an understanding of the "why"
behind illness and treatment. Features 120 case studies (9 new)
provide an opportunity for you to test your understanding of the
pathophysiology of each clinical entity discussed Checkpoint questions
provide review and appear in every chapter Updates and revisions
throughout this new edition reflect the latest research and
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developments Numerous tables and diagrams encapsulate important
information Updated references for each chapter topic Pathophysiology
of Disease is a true must-have resource for medical students preparing
for the USMLE Step 1 exam, as well as students engaged in their
clerkship studies. House officers, nurses, nurse practitioners,
physicians’ assistants, and allied health practitioners will find its
concise presentation and broad scope a great help in facilitating
their understanding of common disease entities.Modern Refrigeration
and Air Conditioning provides an excellent blend of theory, skill
development, and service information, making it a leader in the
refrigeration and air conditioning field. This comprehensive text
teaches both fundamental principles and the service techniques needed
to diagnose and remedy refrigeration and HVAC problems. Modern
Refrigeration and Air Conditioning has been extensively updated to
improve readability and address recent developments in the HVAC-R
field. This new edition includes information about the latest
equipment, refrigerants, and environmentally responsible service
procedures. An all new layout and revised text make the book easier to
read and comprehend. This Workbook is organized to follow the textbook
on a chapter-by-chapter basis, providing questions to help the student
review the material presented in the chapter. This supplement is a
consumable resource, designed with perforated pages so that a given
chapter can be removed and turned in for grading or checking.For
nearly 40 years, Oh’s Intensive Care Manual has been the quick
reference of choice for ICU physicians at all levels of experience.
The revised 8th edition maintains this tradition of excellence,
providing fast access to practical information needed every day in
today’s intensive care unit. This bestselling manual covers all
aspects of intensive care in sufficient detail for daily practice
while keeping you up to date with the latest innovations in the field.
Short, to-the-point chapters distill the essential information you
need to know for safe, effective care of patients in the ICU. Each
topic includes theoretical knowledge, practical methods of treating
the condition described, a review of the available evidence, and
common pitfalls in treatment and management. Ideal for daily quick
reference as well as an efficient review for professional examinations
in critical care medicine.Since its original publication in 1960, The
Wildlife Techniques Manual has remained the cornerstone text for the
professional wildlife biologist. Now fully revised and updated, this
seventh edition promises to be the most comprehensive resource on
wildlife biology, conservation, and management for years to come.
Superbly edited by Nova J. Silvy, the thirty-seven authoritative
chapters included in this work provide a full synthesis of methods
used in the field and laboratory. Chapter authors, all leading
wildlife professionals, explain and critique traditional and new
methodologies and offer thorough discussions of a wide range of
relevant topics, including: • experimental design • wildlife health
and disease • capture techniques • population estimation • telemetry •
vegetation analysis • conservation genetics • wildlife damage
management • urban wildlife management • habitat conservation planning
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A standard text in a variety of courses, the Techniques Manual, as it
is commonly called, covers every aspect of modern wildlife management
and provides practical information for applying the hundreds of
methods described in its pages. To effectively incorporate the
explosion of new information in the wildlife profession, this latest
edition is logically organized into a two-volume set: Volume 1 is
devoted to research techniques and Volume 2 focuses on management
methodologies. The Wildlife Techniques Manual is a resource that
professionals and students in wildlife biology, conservation, and
management simply cannot do without. Published in association with The
Wildlife SocietyANSI/ACCA 2 Manual J8AE - 2016 Residential Load
Calculation (8th Edition - AE)Note: If you are purchasing an
electronic version, MyMathLab does not come automatically packaged
with it. To purchase MyMathLab, please visit www.mymathlab.com or you
can purchase a package of the physical text and MyMathLab by searching
for ISBN 10: 0133523667 / ISBN 13: 9780133523669. This new edition
preserves the author's highly regarded approach to technical math,
while enhancing the integration of technology in the text and
increasing the problem solving focus. MyMathLab with Knewton adaptive
learning provides student with unlimited practice, guided instruction,
and video worked examples for every section of the textbook. New
exercises add a variety of learning opportunities for students. This
edition contains 100 per cent SI units and is now four-colour.When
Kate L. Turabian first put her famous guidelines to paper, she could
hardly have imagined the world in which today’s students would be
conducting research. Yet while the ways in which we research and
compose papers may have changed, the fundamentals remain the same:
writers need to have a strong research question, construct an evidencebased argument, cite their sources, and structure their work in a
logical way. A Manual for Writers of Research Papers, Theses, and
Dissertations—also known as “Turabian”—remains one of the most popular
books for writers because of its timeless focus on achieving these
goals. This new edition filters decades of expertise into modern
standards. While previous editions incorporated digital forms of
research and writing, this edition goes even further to build
information literacy, recognizing that most students will be doing
their work largely or entirely online and on screens. Chapters include
updated advice on finding, evaluating, and citing a wide range of
digital sources and also recognize the evolving use of software for
citation management, graphics, and paper format and submission. The
ninth edition is fully aligned with the recently released Chicago
Manual of Style, 17th edition, as well as with the latest edition of
The Craft of Research. Teachers and users of the previous editions
will recognize the familiar three-part structure. Part 1 covers every
step of the research and writing process, including drafting and
revising. Part 2 offers a comprehensive guide to Chicago’s two methods
of source citation: notes-bibliography and author-date. Part 3 gets
into matters of editorial style and the correct way to present
quotations and visual material. A Manual for Writers also covers an
issue familiar to writers of all levels: how to conquer the fear of
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tackling a major writing project. Through eight decades and millions
of copies, A Manual for Writers has helped generations shape their
ideas into compelling research papers. This new edition will continue
to be the gold standard for college and graduate students in virtually
all academic disciplines.James Stewart's CALCULUS: EARLY
TRANSCENDENTALS texts are widely renowned for their mathematical
precision and accuracy, clarity of exposition, and outstanding
examples and problem sets. Millions of students worldwide have
explored calculus through Stewart's trademark style, while instructors
have turned to his approach time and time again. In the Eighth Edition
of CALCULUS: EARLY TRANSCENDENTALS, Stewart continues to set the
standard for the course while adding carefully revised content. The
patient explanations, superb exercises, focus on problem solving, and
carefully graded problem sets that have made Stewart's texts bestsellers continue to provide a strong foundation for the Eighth
Edition. From the most unprepared student to the most mathematically
gifted, Stewart's writing and presentation serve to enhance
understanding and build confidence. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not
be available in the ebook version.Manual J 8th Edition is the national
ANSI-recognized standard for producing HVAC equipment sizing loads for
single-family detached homes, small multi-unit structures,
condominiums, town houses, and manufactured homes. This new version
incorporates the complete Abridged Edition of Manual J. The manual
provides quick supplemental details as well as supporting reference
tables and appendices. A proper load calculation, performed in
accordance with the Manual J 8th Edition procedure, is required by
national building codes and most state and local jurisdictions.The
Third Edition of ANSI/ACCA Manual D is the Air Conditioning
Contractorsof America procedure for sizing residential duct systems.
This procedureuses Manual J (ANSI/ACCA, Eighth Edition) heating and
cooling loads todetermine space air delivery requirements. This
procedure matches duct system resistance (pressure drop) to blower
performance (as defined by manufacture's blower performance tables).
This assures that appropriate airflow is delivered toall rooms and
spaces; and that system airflow is compatible with the operatingrange
of primary equipment. The capabilities and sensitivities of this
procedureare compatible with single-zone systems, and multi-zone (air
zoned) systems. The primary equipment can have a multi-speed blower
(PSC motor), or avariable-speed blower (ECM or constant torque motor,
or a true variable speed motor).Edition Three, Version 2.50 of Manual
D (D3) specifically identifiesnormative requirements, and specifically
identifies related informative material.The full spectrum of emergency
medicine captured in one full-color pocket manual Written by
clinicians engaged in the day-to-day practice of emergency medicine,
this handy manual is derived from Tintinalli’s Emergency Medicine,
Eighth Edition, the field’s most trusted text. Packing a remarkable
amount of information in such a compact presentation, this trusted
point-of-care partner is composed of brief chapters focusing on
clinical features, diagnosis and differential, and emergency
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management and disposition. With its unmatched authority and easy-touse organization, Tintinalli’s Emergency Medicine Manual, is the
surest, most convenient way to assure skillful and timely patient care
in the acute care setting. • Rich full-color design with an increased
number of photos and line drawings • Numerous tables, making
information easy to access • Completely revised content to match
current practice • Covers both adult and pediatric populationsDevelop
the knowledge and skills you need to maintain and troubleshoot today’s
complex heating, air conditioning, and refrigeration systems with
REFRIGERATION AND AIR CONDITIONING TECHNOLOGY, 8th Edition. This
practical, easy-to-understand book provides hands-on guidance,
practical applications, and the solid foundation you need to fully
understand today’s HVAC service and repair, its environmental
challenges, and their solutions. Focused on sustainable technology in
today’s HVAC/R industry with an emphasis on new technologies and green
awareness, the 8th Edition covers the latest advances in the industry
and the all-important soft skills and customer relations issues that
impact customer satisfaction and employment success. Memorable
examples, more than 260 supporting photos, and unique Service Call
features bring concepts to life and help you develop the critical
skills you need for success in your future career. Important Notice:
Media content referenced within the product description or the product
text may not be available in the ebook version.The completely updated
NETWORK+ GUIDE TO NETWORKS, 6th Edition gives students the technical
skills and industry know-how required to begin an exciting career
installing, configuring, and troubleshooting computer networks. The
text also prepares students for CompTIA's Network+ N10-005
certification exam with fundamentals in protocols, topologies,
hardware, and network design. After exploring TCP/IP, Ethernet,
wireless transmission, and security concepts, as well as an all-new
chapter on virtual networks, students can increase their knowledge
with the practical On-the Jobstories, Review Questions, Hands-On
Projects, and Case Projects. NETWORK+ GUIDE TO NETWORKS, 6th Edition
also includes reference appendices, a glossary, and full-color
illustrations. The features of the text combined with its emphasis on
real-world problem solving, provides students with the tools they need
to succeed in any computing environment. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the product text
may not be available in the ebook version.Pocket Companion for
Physical Examination and Health Assessment E-BookSuitable for
university undergraduate courses but also serves as a useful reference
book for graduate students and practicing engineers."The second
edition of ACCA Manual S is the Air Conditioning Contractors of
America procedure for selecting and sizing heating and cooling
equipment for single family homes, and low-rise multi-family
dwellings."--Page i.Each disease section includes: disease name,
description of the clinical features of the disease, infectious agent,
occurrence, disease reservoir, mode of transmission, incubation
period, period of communicability, susceptibility and resistance, and
methods of control.The American Joint Committee on Cancer's Cancer
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Staging Manual is used by physicians throughout the world to diagnose
cancer and determine the extent to which cancer has progressed. All of
the TNM staging information included in this Sixth Edition is uniform
between the AJCC (American Joint Committee on Cancer) and the UICC
(International Union Against Cancer). In addition to the information
found in the Handbook, the Manual provides standardized data forms for
each anatomic site, which can be utilized as permanent patient
records, enabling clinicians and cancer research scientists to
maintain consistency in evaluating the efficacy of diagnosis and
treatment. The CD-ROM packaged with each Manual contains printable
copies of each of the book’s 45 Staging Forms.Provides guidelines and
examples for handling research, outlining, spelling, punctuation,
formatting, and documentation.Rev. ed. of: Foundations of psychiatric
mental health nursing / [edited by] Elizabeth M. Varcarolis, Margaret
Jordan Halter. 6th ed. c2010.Created with a clear-cut vision of what
students need, this groundbreaking text provides comprehensive
coverage of heating, ventilating, air conditioning, and refrigeration.
Lauded as a reader-friendly text that delivers fundamental concepts,
the most current trends, and practical applications with simple
language and skillfully presented concepts, Fundamentals of HVACR, 2nd
edition boasts carefully selected artwork and the right amount of
detail for today's student. It is supported by a complete suite of
student and instructor supplements including the latest in interactive
online learning technology, MyHVACLab!
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